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Purpose  
  
The purpose of this report is to provide regular updates to the Education Committee 
regarding teaching and learning.  
 
Updates 

Levy-Dependent 1:1 Technology Integration Planning 

● Multi-year phase-in planning underway  
● See handout 

Staff Development 

● August 28th Recap 
○ Record sign-in attendance  
○ Positive feedback overall  
○ Thanks to all who helped make the day a success 

● Planning for October 29th underway 
● Regular support scheduled for curriculum specialists  

Curriculum 

● MDE released new arts standards draft this summer.  
● Science standards under revision at state level.  
● College Preparatory Math (CPM) materials pilot expanded to 8th grade core 
● K-5 ELA Wonders materials ongoing implementation support 

Policy 

● Continuing to review policy for cycle  

Building Relationships 

● One-on-one meetings with a variety of district leadership 


